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Please be advised that we are working diligently both internally and with our 

supplier to resolve the 2014 Forester Floor Mat quality issue.  We are optimistic that 

we will be able to begin mat shipments to dealers in early May. 

 

We will provide additional information as soon as we have it available. 

 

 


